Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATES AND TIMES: October 15, 2019, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.; October 22, 2019, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.

(SAME INFORMATION WILL BE PROVIDED AT EACH MEETING)
PLACE: October 15, at the Charlotte Harbor Event and Conference Center, 75 Taylor Street, Punta Gorda, FL 33950; October 22, at the First Alliance Church - Family Life Center, 20444 Midway Blvd, Port Charlotte, FL 33952
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) invites you to a public meeting to help create a Corridor Vision Plan for US 41 in Charlotte County. The goal for this effort is to formulate a Corridor Vision Plan that will be reflective of where your community would like to be and how we, as a partner, can better understand your needs. The purpose of these public meetings is to get your input on how US 41 supports the various community’s visions and needs in Charlotte County. We are looking to the public to help us refine and finalize concepts for problem areas and help to complete the US 41 Corridor Vision Plan for Charlotte County.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: June Farrell, Project Manager at 1(863)519-2329 or by email at June.Farrell@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Cynthia Sykes, District One Title VI Coordinator at 1(863)519-2287 or by email at Cynthia.Sykes@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: June Farrell, Project Manager at 1(863)519-2329 or by email at June.Farrell@dot.state.fl.us or Bessie Reina, Planning Studio Manager at 1(863)519-2656 or by email at bessie.reina@dot.state.fl.us.
